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EXCITING THINGS HAPPENING AT THE FOUNDATION!!  

 

INCLUDING A NEW WEBSITE 
 

We are growing! Not only have we added new hospitals this year, our current hospitals 

have continued to give moms/families the Brianna Lee teddy bear, to let them know that 

they are not alone, but in the thoughts and prayers of others during their personal time of 

tragedy. These bears also allow the mom to leave the hospital, with something in her arms.  

We are planning a big increase this coming year; as we plan to target new hospitals in states 

that we currently are not in, while reaching out to some of our current hospitals that we have 

not heard from recently.  

 

This growth will be possible because of your financial support, as well as your prayers. This 

growth is all because of you! So, thank you!! 

 

We are also excited to let you know we have a new website! Check it out! It is amazing! 

Thanks to Gary Moody for the designing of the website and to both Gary and Jeff Miller for 

all the work they have put into getting this up and running!  

 

While we were switching to our new website, we were without email for a few weeks.  

Please reach out to us again if you were not able to get in touch with us during this time.  

Again, check out our new website at www.briannaleefoundation.org. 

 

Again, our ability to touch the moms and families that experience a stillbirth is all because 

of you! So, from the bottom of our hearts, thank you!! 

 

Mission Statement 

Our Mission is to bring light in a time of sorrow.  To provide 

a bear as a reminder of your little angel and that you are not 

alone, but accompanied by the thoughts and prayers of 

everyone who has shared in this emotion. 

 

Brianna Lee Foundation Board  

Linda Miller - President   Jessica Miller - Vice President  

Jennifer Wiersma - Secretary  Jim Miller - Treasurer  

Board of Directors: Brian Miller, Jeff Miller, Raeann Miller, Jamie Wiersma,  Mackenzie 

Pyper & Brett Pyper 
 

http://www.briannaleefoundation.org/
http://?
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Daddy, please don't look so sad, 
Mama please don't cry. 
Cause I am in the arms of Jesus 
And He sings me lullabies. 
Please, try not to question God, 
Don't think He is unkind. 
Don't think He sent me to you, 
And then He changed his mind. 
You see, I am a special child, 
And I'm needed up above. 
I'm the special gift you gave Him, 
The product of your love. 
I'll always be there with you 
And watch the sky at night. 
Find the brightest star that's 
gleaming, 
That's my halo's brilliant light. 
You'll see me in the morning frost, 
That mists your window pane. 
That's me in the summer showers, 
I'll be dancing in the rain. 
When you feel a little breeze, 
From a gentle wind that blows. 
That's me I'll be there, 
Giving your heart a hug. 
So daddy, please don't look so sad, 
Mama don't you cry. 
I'm in the arms of Jesus, 
And He sings me lullabies 
From your little angel. 
 

From Tommy and Denise Giardia 

In memory of our Grandson, Enzo Znak who 

was delivered at Ft Walton Beach FL 

Hospital on 2/12/25 and passed the same 

day.  His mother is Jessica Giardina and his 

father is Bogdan Znak.  Your organization is 

wonderful and we want to Thank You for 

your thoughtfulness, compassion, love, & 

kindness.  Thank you again from Enzo’s 

loving grandparents. 

From Kayla Williamson 

My family and friends are donating in honor 

of our daughter Emery Elaine we lost on 

6/21/23 at 19 weeks gestation.  We still have 

the bear we received that we will keep in the 

nursery.  Thank you for what you do.  

In memory of Quinn Klein 

Son of Shannon & James Klein 

Deirdre Minihan, Sonja Dagostino, 

Diane Kellett 

 

 

 

Donations This Quarter 

Kristen Ventura 

Antonia Bonev 

Deanna Duram 

Stacy Anderson 
 

NEW HOSPITALS THAT HAVE JOINED THE BRIANNA LEE FOUNDATION 

 

We are excited to now be able to support the moms/families that experience a stillbirth at 

the following hospitals! 

 

South East Iowa Regional Medical Center in West Burlington Iowa 

Aurora Baycare Medical Center in Green Bay Wisconsin 

ECU Health Beauford Hospital in Washington NC 

ECU Health North in Roanoke Rapids NC 

ECU Health Medical Center in Greenville NC 

Central DuPage Hospital in Winfield Illinois 
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